
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   

 AACF Welcomes John Chalifoux to Board of Trustees 

Sacramento, Calif. – September 17, 2024 – The Automotive Aftermarket 
Charitable Foundation (AACF), a 501(c)(3) organization dedicated to supporting 
individuals and families within the automotive aftermarket industry during their 
most challenging times, is pleased to announce the election of John Chalifoux, 
Chief Operating Officer of MEMA, to its Board of Trustees. 

Chalifoux brings a wealth of experience and leadership to the AACF, further 
strengthening the Foundation's commitment to assisting those in need within 
the industry. As the COO of MEMA - The Vehicle Suppliers Association and the 
Chief Operating Officer of MEMA Aftermarket Suppliers, Chalifoux has a deep 
understanding of the industry's unique challenges and is well-positioned to 
contribute meaningfully to the Foundation's mission. 

"It is an honor to join the Board of Trustees for this remarkable organization and to serve alongside so many 
distinguished leaders in our industry. The Foundation has an exceptional history of supporting families and 
individuals in need, and I look forward to contributing based on my skills and personal experience," said 
Chalifoux. 

AACF President, Jon Owens, expressed enthusiasm for Chalifoux's appointment, stating, "We are thrilled to 
welcome John Chalifoux to our Board of Trustees. His extensive industry expertise and dedication to helping 
others align perfectly with our mission. We are confident that his contributions will be invaluable as we 
continue to expand our reach and impact within the automotive aftermarket community." 

For more information or to get involved, contact Misty Walker, Misty@AftermarketCharity.org. 
 

### 
 
About the Automotive Aftermarket Charitable Foundation (AACF)  
The Automotive Aftermarket Charitable Foundation (AACF) has been helping aftermarket families turn tragedy into triumph 
since 1959. Like the industry, AACF is driven by passion and devoted to family. It's tough to ask for help, but when someone in 
the aftermarket family faces profound circumstances, AACF is there when it seems like there's nowhere else to turn. As a 
nonprofit, this is accomplished through the support of generous donors, awareness partners and dedicated volunteers. To learn 
more, visit at www.AftermarketCharity.org.  

Contact: Misty Walker 
AACF 
Phone: (772) 286-5500 
Misty@AftermarketCharity.org 

5716 Folsom Blvd. #149 
Sacramento, CA  95819 
www. AftermarketCharity.org 

 


	FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
	AACF Welcomes John Chalifoux to Board of Trustees

